
Early Language and Literacy Lead Teacher Hub meeting 
 
Two opportunities for Early Language and Literacy Lead Teacher (ELLs) to attend 
the first Hub meeting to support Lead Teachers in their role in school are being 
offered as follows: 
 

Date Time Venue Course 
reference 

Event 

9th November 
2010 

4 – 6 pm Fairstead Primary School, 
Kings Lynn 

EPCT1 B 

10th November 
2010 

4 – 6 pm Catton Grove Primary 
School, Norwich 

EPCT1 A 

 
Please book your place by visiting the website 
http://www.cpd.norfolk.gov.uk/sdms/  and entering the first 5 characters of the 
Course reference. 
 
This first hub meeting will be to develop the ELLs’ subject knowledge around data 
collection and how to assess when a child is secure at each phonic phase through 
reading and writing work scrutiny. 
 
TARGET CLLD SCHOOLS NEED NOT ATTEND THIS HUB MEETING 
 


